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1.  
 

Deanery News and Announcements

 
THORNELOE LECTURE: Free Public Lecture 
Beyond the “Evolution” vs. “Creation” Debate 
Laurentian University, October 24, 2014, 7:30 PM 
Are there only two positions on origins: evolution or creation? This presentation is an 
introduction to terminology, science-religion dialogue, and various views on origins— 
young earth creation, progressive creation (old earth creation), evolutionary creation 
(theistic evolution), deistic evolution, and atheistic evolution. 
 
The public is cordially invited to attend a free public lecture that explores science, religion and the 
question of human origins. Dr. Denis Lamoureux is Associate Professor of Science and Religion at 
St. Joseph’s College at the University of Alberta. He will be delivering a lecture entitled “Beyond the 
‘Evolution’ vs. ‘Creation’ Debate,” Friday, October 24, 7:30 p.m., Lower Fraser Auditorium, Laurentian 
University.  
 
On Saturday, October 25, Dr. Lamoureux will be leading three workshops at Thorneloe University on 
the Laurentian Campus: "Intelligent Design in Nature: Delusion or Divine Revelation?" (9:30 AM); 
"The Bible & Ancient Science" (11:00 AM); and, "Was Adam a Real Person?" (1:30 PM). Workshops 
cost $10 each and are payable at the door. 
 
For more information, please visit www.thorneloe.ca/public-events 
 
CELEBRATING 60 YEARS: Our Brothers and Sisters at the Church of the Ascension will mark their 
60th Anniversary with a Banquet Dinner and Dance on Saturday October 25th and a special worship 
service with Bishop Stephen on October 26th. 
 
CHRISTMAS TEA: St. Alban’s Capreol will be having their annual Christmas Tea & Bazaar on 
November 8th from 1-3pm. A poster is attached. 
 
ATTENTION! All youth of the deanery are invited to Scrabble Latte! This youth event will be held at 
the Church  of the Ascension 1476 Sparks St. from 1-3 pm on November the 1st. Bring your favourite 
board game and join us for some fun and hot beverages! If you have any questions or concerns 
please contact Cora Felbel at coradyc@gmail.com or on her cell at 705-665-1831.  
 
FROM THE DIOCESE OF ALGOMA FACEBOOK PAGE:  
The Synod Office will be closed from noon Wednesday, October 22 to Friday morning, October 24 to 
accommodate staff commitments away from the office during the Executive Committee meeting in 
Sudbury. 
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READINGS FOR THIS COMING WEEK: 

(taken from http://lectionary.library.vanderbilt.edu/) 

 

Proper 25 (30) (October 26, 2014)  

 First reading and Psalm  
o Deuteronomy 34:1-12 
o Psalm 90:1-6, 13-17 

 Alternate First reading and Psalm  
o Leviticus 19:1-2, 15-18 
o Psalm 1 

 Second reading  
o 1 Thessalonians 2:1-8 

 Gospel  
o Matthew 22:34-46 
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